
Good afternoon 

I am writing in connection with the investigation raised on the above vehicle registration. 

The vehicle that you have check has a short digit VIN (Vehicle Identification Number), these are now usually 
17 digits. Short VINs are not unique to one vehicle and can be associated with other vehicles/plant 
machinery, some of which may be subject to outstanding finance, stolen and insurance loss interests. 

I can confirm that we have fully checked our records and can confirm that there are no alerts currently 
registered on the HPI relating to the vehicle registration (K5260WS) that you are checking. 

I have contacted the DVLA and they have confirmed that the date of first registration is the 17th August 1993. 

Therefore, we are unfortunately unable to amend your report. �I hope this confirmation is of use to your 
enquiries. We apologise for any inconvenience caused._ 

Kind regards,

Mary J Mitchell 

Asset Investigator I Cap-Hpi.com 
Capital House, Bond Court, Leeds, West Yorkshire, LS1 5EZ 
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